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     Even tho’ I didn’t schedule any visits over the sum-
mer, we we able to get the card signed a few times any-
way.  Thanks for all the support.  We have a light sched-
ule for the beginning of the season.  Since September
included both a holiday weekend and our club trip, I tried
to put some of the visits during the week.  Frontier Twirl-
ers is a bit of a drive, but I thought we could head down
there while the weather is nice. Kerry Wallace will be
calling that night and he’s a lot of fun.
     At the picnic, we decided to have our Christmas party
on Saturday, December 9th.  Again we will gather at
noon and plan to eat at 1pm.  We decided that in lieu of
a gift exchange we would have some kind of collection
to be donated to the church.  I have contacted the church
to see what they need the most and will pass that infor-
mation along once I receive it.
     Our next club dance will be our Favorite Salad Dance.
We decided to have nice cool salads in case it was “In-
dian Summer” for our dance.  Don’t forget Mike Sikorsky
will be here on the 17th.
     Thanks for all you do to keep the club running and
successful.  I sure couldn’t do it alone..  Your efforts and
dedication to the club are what makes us who we are.
Enjoy your labor day weekend.  See you in a square soon.

Future Dances

     I hope you have all had a wonderful summer.  It’s
certainly been ideal weather wise.  Now it’s time to get
back in the “Swing” of things.
     We have had some minor illnesses over the summer,
but unfortunately I didn’t find out about them until they
were over.  To the best of my knowledge, we are all
healthy at the moment with the exception of David and
Mary Prather who seem to be sharing a bad cold.  If you
know of someone who is under the weather, please be
sure and let us know.
     Don’t forget, the Jamberry Nail Wrap fund raiser for
the NSDC continues  Please pass this information to all
your friends.  It’s not a lot of money but it’s money that
basically requires no effort on our part except talking it
up.
     Thanks to everyone who attended and helped with
the NW MO District dance.  As usual you worked to-
gether like a well oiled machine and it showed.  For our
efforts, we received a check from the district for $80.40.
     A full square of us attended the weekend in Johnson,
NE and as usual, a good time was had by all.  Some of
us are already planning to go next year.  Won’t you join
us?
     Lessons started on the 9th and we have 3 students.
We have our loyal core of angels but every now and then
someone has a conflict and we may need your help.  If at
all possible, please help if you are asked.
     Our trip to Hutchinson in September is coming up
fast.  I hope you will all plan on going.  At our picnic we
decided to meet at Cabela’s between 7 and 7:15 and be
on the road by 7:30am.  We will make a pit stop in Em-
poria at Braum’s for necessities and maybe some ice
cream, then on to Carriage Crossings in Yoder for lunch
followed by the tour of Strataca.  We will need to have a
firm number on who’s going so we can order the tickets
for Strataca in advance to make sure we all get on the
same tour.  The dance is at 7:30 that evening.  After break-
fast the next morning, we will caravan up to Abilene
where you can spend as much or as little time as you
want.  Lunch will be at Mr K’s and threre’s lots to see in
Abilene.  For reservations at Quality Inn, S. Hutch, call
620/663-4444.  Mention either me or the BNR Squares.

#  Steal a Banner  (Be a little early, please)
% Retrieve Our Banner
*  Repay a visit

Lynn

Past Dances

   Sep    8  -  Our Dance
# Sep  15 - Frontier Twirlers
# Sep  19 - Swingin’ Singles
   Sep   28 - Dan’s Dancers

   Jun    22 - Dan’s Dancers                                9
   Jun    25 - Savannah Sashayers                       5
   Aug     5 - KAMO Callers’ Festival                8
   Aug   27 - KC Plus                                     8
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NEXT CLUB DANCE

September 8
Favorite Salads

Let’s G
o Dancing

To:

Special Dances

Sept     17        Mike Sikorsky
Oct    8  Tony Oxendine Benefit for 67NSDC
Oct   20-22     Missouri State (Lebanon)
Dec      10       Noah Siegmann
Jun    9  Lanny Weaklend
Jul  13  Mike Hogan
Aug  18  Jerry Junck

Future Themes
Sept   8 - Favorite Salads
Oct  13 - Columbus Day
Nov 10 - Veterans Day
Dec 25 - Christmas Night
Jan  12 - Snowflake Dance w/Dan Robinson
Feb   9 - Sweetheart Dance w/Jim Wright
Mar   9 - Wearin’ Of the Green
Apr  13 - Take Me Out to the Ball Game
May 11 - Hawaiian Dance (Lynn’s 20 yrs)
Sep  14 - Tailgate Party
Oct   12 - Club 25th Anniversary

Gashland UMC
     I want to thank you all for your efforts in setting up and
tearing down the hall before and after our dances.  It’s one of
the necessary evils when it comes to hosting a dance, but
with everyone working together, it doesn’t take us long.
Recently, we haven’t had much tear down before the dances,
but we have to “clean up” first so it still takes some extra
time.  With everyone working together, we have it all done
in no time and it’s so nice to be able to get on the road quickly
when the dance is over.  I can never say thank you often
enough for all you do to help me.

Birthdays

Happy Birthday and
Happy Anniversary
from your friends at

B-N-R Squares

 Dances in blue sponsored by the club:

September
  5 - Cheryl Gray
26 - Julie Lemke

Anniversaries
September

10 -  Keith & Heather VanBebber


